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MAR 7 1994

Docket No. 030-03825 License No. 06-11518-01

Chesebrough-Pond's USA Company
Research Laboratories
ATFN: Richard Hart

Radiation Safety Officer
40 Merritt Boulevard
Trumbull Corporate Park
Trumbull, Connecticut 06611

Dear Mr. Ilart:

Subject: Inquiry No. 030-03825/93-001

This refers to your NRC Fonn 314 dated December 23,1993, requesting the tennination of
your license. License No. 06-11518-01 has been retired.

No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. .

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
WaherJ. Pasciak

Walter J. Pasciak, Chief

9403310032 940307 Industrial Applications Section
PDR ADOCK 03003025 Division of Radiation Safety
C PDR and Safegum'ds

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut
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